
Crane, Nancy T -~ ~-
From: June Russell [russells@cstone.net] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 21,2002 5 4 7  PM 

To: Crane, Nancy T 

Subject: Dietary Supplements. 
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The FDA should stop medicalizing safe dietary supplements - they are already regulated in  the 
USA as foods! 
Customers have the right to know about the beneficial health properties, and are usually very 
knowledgable about the positive effects. In my 30 years' experience I have known far more 
about nutrition and supplements than 95% of the nutritionists, dieticians or medical doctors. 

We do not need higher prices and reduced availability of supplements as we have see in some of 
the European countries.1 would ask that you oppose all efforts to  erode US sovereignty via FTAA. 

Sincerely, 

lune Russell 
94 Oak Forest Circle 
Charlottesville, VA 22901 
434-974-6595 
russells@cstone.net 
www.jrussellshealth.com 
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